
From: Meares, Donna
To: Uswa, Wanda P <Wanda.Uswa@SCDMV.net>

Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>
Date: 4/15/2010 12:33:30 PM

Subject: FW: office suggestion

FYI

From: Brown, Lori N 

Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2010 12:05 PM

To: Meares, Donna

Subject: office suggestion


I would like suggest that we have doors installed on the cubby holes that hold our specialized plates and they have a lock 
with a master to key to unlock these plates when needed. This will keep the plates secure while saving us space that is 
limited here at the office.
 
 
                                                                                       Thank You,
                                                                                        Lori  Brown
                                                                                        Pickens 39
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